
From: Jim Long [mailto:gymielong@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 9:34 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: proposed bikeway path along the Colmbia on Hayden Is 
 
Please do not approve this bicycle path plan if it would require removal of homes in the Hayden 
Island Mobile Home community. We moved here to escape the high cost of living in the city proper 
due to rising rents we could not afford. This our home.  It is more important than a bicycle path. 
Thank you. 
James Long 
!503 N. Hayden Is Dr #47 
97217 
 


